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St. Petersburg, Russia -- A song party in support of World Interfaith Harmony Week 2018 was held in the 

concert hall of the Bright World community center. 

 

The head of the Universal Peace Federation in Northwest Russia, Natalia Chigrina, opened the meeting 

with a greeting to the 35 participants of the February 3 musical evening. She proposed to spend the 

evening not focusing on national and religious differences but rather, finding common ground for creating 

a harmonious atmosphere. 

 

Olga Plistik, a wonderful pianist and psychologist who has authored many musical and psychological 

projects, accepted our invitation to participate in the program. It was an evening of songs with live music. 

Responding to almost any "whim" of those present, Ms. Plistik performed songs of different times and 

peoples, for every taste, giving every guest the opportunity to feel at home. 

 

Psychologists say that to increase the efficiency and quality of life, you need to be happy more often! A 

song often helps us in removing any stress! Culture and art open pave the way to unification. The 

participants could feel it by their own experience. 

 

We would like to express our appreciation to all participants, the old and new friends of the Universal 

Peace Federation, for a bright evening together. 

 

 


